Teaching and Learning
12-18-23

CSIP/CDIP processes of Phases One and Two are now complete. Phase Three is due
for completion by January 1 and will be the CSIP/CDIP template documents.

Instructional meetings continue in both buildings. There have been some very rich and
engaging conversations. Focus has shifted to the run of the second semester. If we can
rely on recent history for weather, we are coming into prime instructional opportunities.

Both buildings are at mid-year assessment windows. This should gives us a prime
opportunity to see where the second semester focus should go.

Walkthroughs will be essential to keep the pulse for direction in both buildings.
Anticipating that walkthroughs are being conducted a couple of times a week.

Severe/Mod window 1 for the Alternate Kentucky Summative Assessment closed last
Friday. Window 2 will open in the spring.



